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American Girl Summer Treats
DISCOVER THE POWER of Silver Whether you’re naturally graying, weaning
yourself off the dye, or coveting the chic #grannyhair trend, your
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hair will shine with this empowering guide. Here are step-by-step tips
on letting nature take its course—or using lowlights, highlights,
blending, and toning to transition with minimal drama (and avoid a
skunk line). Tips on haircuts, tricks for the best care (conditioning
is crucial). Products, including the DIY variety. Plus, the most
flattering clothing and makeup to accentuate any shade of gray. With
unique treatments and techniques from hair guru Lorraine Massey,
Silver Hair is a call for celebrating and enhancing your natural
radiance, with thrilling results. Welcome to the inspiring guide for
every woman who’s ready to find her true colors. Written by the
authors of the national bestseller Curly Girl, here is everything you
need to know, from going gray stylishly to living silver gorgeously,
including Silver Lining Stories and before-and-after photos of real
women. Going silver is not just about a certain look, or saving time
and money at the stylist—it’s about fulfilling a deeper desire for
authenticity, empowerment, and the freedom to be oneself at any age.
So let’s get started. Featuring: The many perks of naturally silver
hair Style and beauty to play up the silver Toners and color blending
Avoiding the skunk line Hair care routines DIY recipes, including
Lavender and Verbena Herbal Hair Tonic Face-framing silver streaks

Clean My Space
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Katie Wells, author of The Wellness Mama Cookbook and founder of
Wellness Mama, finally shares the secret of how she manages six kids,
a company, and a career without sacrificing a healthy lifestyle with
this step-by-step, comprehensive guide to clean, natural living. By
following her simple detox plan, you'll be able to implement a system
for better living by reducing toxic exposure, transforming your diet,
and regaining control over your health. Katie provides practical tips
for slowly incorporating this rewarding lifestyle into an already busy
schedule, giving you the option to choose what area of life you'd like
to work on first. You can detox your body with whole foods and natural
medicines; clean up your beauty regime with all-natural moisturizers,
cleansers, hair products, and makeup; get rid of toxic household
products that include bleach, ammonia, and acids; try a digital detox
for you and your family; or learn how to de-stress by adopting
healthier sleeping habits and finding time for yourself. The Wellness
Mama 5-Step Lifestyle Detox is the natural answer to matters of home,
nutrition, and motherhood with over 150 homemade versions of essential
household and personal products like: - Citrus Fresh All-Purpose
Cleaner - Unscented Liquid Laundry Detergent - Lavender and Honey Face
Wash - Mineral Foundation - Lemon Cinnamon Cough Syrup - Chamomile
Calming Balm
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A Garden to Dye For
Reveal your inner Aurora Borealis with Manic Panic Living in Color,
the audacious beauty-and-lifestyle handbook from punk rock pioneers
Tish and Snooky Bellomo, founders of the iconic hair color and make-up
brand. With a colorful foreword by RuPaul -- a customer/fan/friend and
dye-hard for decades -- Manic Panic Living in Color is both the
rollicking origin story of the sister's punk rock roots combined with
a fearless guide to finding your color in the rainbow. This guide
provides unique and fail-proof methods to achieve the perfect shade or
combinations of colors that express the inner you, as well as
maintenance, effects, tips, products, remedies, and attitude. With
hundreds of inspiring photographs, Tish and Snooky will inspire you to
show off your unique sense of style whether you are Red Passion, Bad
Boy Blue, Electric Banana -- or all three!

Gorgeous for Good
Create the most mind-blowing slimes at home with these 15 all-new,
super-fun, borax-free recipes from YouTube sensation Karina Garcia. In
her follow-up to the bestselling Karina Garcia's DIY Slime, Karina
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provides recipes with new and mesmerizing scents, textures, and shine.
From Mermaid Dream Fishbowl Slime to Teddy Bear Slime, you'll love
creating these amazing slimes for you, your family, and friends. This
full-color book contains easy-to-follow, step-by-step instructions
for: Holographic, Super Gloss, Ultra Crunch, Color Changing, Instant
Clear, Slushee, Butter, Peanut Butter & Jelly, Cloud, Candle, Jam,
Highlighter, Cereal, Fishbowl, and the Thickest of All slime-with
crazy, cool modifications! Plus, Karina shares personal tips on
removing slime from clothing, keeping slime fresh, and becoming a
professional slimer. You'll become a slime master with this masterslimer advice. All recipes are borax-free. Perfect for birthdays,
rainy days, and fun days, this is a must-have title for Karina
Garcia's over 7 million fans and all crafters ages 10 and up.

A Century of Hairstyles
Through step-by-step instructions and color-saturated photographs,
textile designer Sasha Duerr explains the basics of making and using
natural plant dye, from gathering materials and making the dyes to
simple ideas for how to use them. --from publisher description
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Natural Hair Coloring
This zine details homemade recipes for moisturising, face masks and
hair dyes.

The Handbook of Natural Plant Dyes
Profiles over fifty dye plants that can be used to create an allnatural color palette, and shares garden layouts, simple dye
techniques, and instructions for treating fabrics.

The Haircoloring Manual
Commercial hair dyes contain thousands of different chemicals, some of
which are reported to be carcinogenic — but you don’t have to choose
between gorgeous color and good health. Natural hair care expert
Christine Shahin shows you how to use nontoxic plant pigments — henna,
indigo, amla, and cassia — to color your hair naturally, whatever your
hair type or ethnicity, with beautiful results! These pigments are
readily available at natural food stores and online, and they’re
simple, safe, easy to use, and cost-effective. With clearly written
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instructions and step-by-step photography, Shahin shows you exactly
how to apply these pigments, alone or in combinations, to achieve a
full range of shades of brown, black, and red. She also includes
instructions for transitioning from chemical dyes to natural ones and
for using chemical and natural dyes together.

DIY Hair Color
From Mermaid Ice Cream Pops and Frozen Lemonade to Watermelon Cake and
Day-at-the-Beach Cupcakes, American Girl Summer Treats offers an
enticing collection of delicious baked goods and cool sweets that take
full advantage of all the seasonal fruits and dessert trends of the
summer months. The more than 50 inspiring recipes appeal to young
chefs of all experience levels with easy-to-follow step-by-step
directions, gorgeous full-color photography, helpful cooking tips, and
ideas for serving and preparation. Included are no-fail instructions
for mixing the perfect pie pastry, helpful cooking decorating
techniques for a summer cookie plate, and how to make ice cream from
scratch. Whether you want to celebrate the 4th of July, cool off with
a poolside Piña Colada, or throw an ice cream party, this book will
inspire you to make the most of any summer’s day.
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The Hair Color Mix Book
With the hugely successful natural hair movement, Black women have
been embracing their natural textures in full force within the last
decade. This has caused an increase of information on natural hair
from styling to caring but most information is scattered around the
web in blogs, vlogs and some books. Finding step by step direction and
accurate information is hard for most and downright difficult for
others. It was time to bring a one stop shop of accurate and detailed
information to make the process easier and up close and personal. In
this comprehensive guide to training once-processed hair to return to
its original state, Natural Hair For Beginners, is a must-read for
women of color or any woman with the desire to achieve the
evolutionary results they seek. This book is unique as it is a
comprehensive and user-friendly read, complete with expertly explained
definitions along with providing essential tools and techniques for
maintaining strong, well-nourished hair. There is no book on the
market that has all of that information along with educating women on
natural hair terms, brands, and even the mindset needed to attain a
positive experience. With extensive background information, step-bystep directions, and answers to the most frequently asked questions,
readers will find all the information they need to accomplish their
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hair styling goals from hair growth, thinning edges to common
ingredients to look for and to steer clear of.

What to Expect: Before You're Expecting
Like 75% of American women, Ronnie Citron-Fink colored her hair. Yet
as an environmental journalist, she knew all those unpronounceable
chemical names on the back of the hair dye box were far from safe. So
Ronnie decided to ditch the dye and go in search of answers. What are
the risks of hair dye? Are there safer alternatives? Will I still feel
like me when I have gray hair? True Roots follows her journey from
dark dyes to a silver crown of glory, from fear of aging to embracing
natural beauty. Along the way, women of all ages can learn to protect
themselves from dangerous products and discover a new hair story--one
built on individuality, health, and truth.

Timeless
"The stylist's genius is in making a space look inviting, personal,
and unique. She often does this in just minutes, meaning that a small
investment pays off with big rewards. Emily Henderson now draws the
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curtain on the interior stylist's secrets. This playful yet practical
book features 1,000 highly visual, highly enviable, eminently doable
ideas-more than any other decor book on the market. First up, Emily
walks readers through her Stylist's Toolkit, which helps them discover
their signature styles, talk like a stylist, and learn the styling
process in 10 easy steps. Then, Emily takes us inside 25 homes,
grouped into rooms and themes for the reader, revealing how to get
your place ready for its close-up-and your long-term happiness-without
it looking contrived. With advice on mixing patterns, visually
balancing a space, and scoring great deals on furniture and accents,
this is an irresistible inspiration resource for the interior decor
enthusiast, as well as anyone looking for help styling a home."

True Roots
The wildly popular YouTube star behind Clean My Space presents the
breakthrough solution to cleaning better with less effort Melissa
Maker is beloved by fans all over the world for her completely reengineered approach to cleaning. As the dynamic new authority on home
and living, Melissa knows that to invest any of our precious time in
cleaning, we need to see big, long-lasting results. So, she developed
her method to help us get the most out of our effort and keep our
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homes fresh and welcoming every day. In her long-awaited debut book,
she shares her revolutionary 3-step solution: • Identify the most
important areas (MIAs) in your home that need attention • Select the
proper products, tools, and techniques (PTT) for the job • Implement
these new cleaning routines so that they stick Clean My Space takes
the chore out of cleaning with Melissa’s incredible tips and cleaning
hacks (the power of pretreating!) her lightning fast 5-10 minute
“express clean” routines for every room when time is tightest, and her
techniques for cleaning even the most daunting places and spaces. And
a big bonus: Melissa gives guidance on the best non-toxic, ecoconscious cleaning products and offers natural cleaning solution
recipes you can make at home using essential oils to soothe and
refresh. With Melissa’s simple groundbreaking method you can truly
live in a cleaner, more cheerful, and calming home all the time.

The Hair Colour Book
Have you ever ended up with an unexpected hair color result? Do you
ever feel like you're following the directions, but something still
feels like it's missing? I am here to help bridge the gap between
salon-quality results and home hair color. Hair is a form of creative
expression unique to each individual. I stand by that. My goal is to
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guide you and help you decrease the unnecessary damage often
experienced at home, and increase your satisfaction with your results.
There are guidelines. Taking shortcuts can do more harm than good and
can ultimately send you to the salon you were avoiding for expensive
remedies. Learn how to avoid the common pitfalls of DIY hair color,
and learn how to salvage your mistakes! You will discover: Top hair
coloring mistakes and how to avoid or fix them, including over
bleaching and color correction How to cancel unwanted tones (brassy,
green, pink, etc.) in the hair without damage Details of how to remove
semi-permanent color in under 30 minutes safely, and how to shift the
faded tone for a new color The essential differences between types of
artificial color - permanent, demi, semi, and toners 3 Important hair
qualities that influence how fast colors fade and how to understand
your hair's condition Learn when to use different volumes of developer
(10, 20, 30, 40) as well as when to use semi-permanent instead And
much more. Professionals rarely feel comfortable sharing the secrets
of their trade. This is why the information provided in this book is
so often sought after but never found. In DIY Hair Color, a
professional hairstylist is here to offer tips, tricks, experiences,
and necessary information to add some tools to your toolkit. No matter
how fast you want it to be done, hair color is a process. If you want
to discover how you can get salon-quality hair coloring at home, then
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scroll up and click the "Add to Cart" button right now. ---

The Pioneer Woman Cooks
The Essential Guide to Becoming Your Most Radiant, Redheaded You If
you have red hair, you know it’s more than just a color—it’s a way of
life that comes with its own challenges, like unique makeup needs,
fashion questions and hair dilemmas. How to be a Redhead has the
answers to all your redhead beauty questions, with specialized advice
and tips for hair care, skincare, makeup, health and fashion. With
this book, redheads get: - The best products, tools and tips to keep
your hair stunning and your complexion clear - Easy step-by-step
hairstyle tutorials - Tips for nourishing your sensitive skin
throughout the year - Effortlessly cool day-to-night makeup looks How to achieve the perfect red lip - Redhead fashion dos and don’ts How to look and feel your best Written by redheads, sisters and
starters of the Red Hair Revolution, Adrienne & Stephanie Vendetti,
How to be a Redhead is packed full of all the inspiration and advice a
redhead could ever want. With this must-have book, you’ll learn to
rock your red head with confidence, grace and glowing beauty.
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DIY Skin and Hair Care
My name is Ree. Some folks know me as The Pioneer Woman. After years
of living in Los Angeles, I made a pit stop in my hometown in Oklahoma
on the way to a new, exciting life in Chicago. It was during my stay
at home that I met Marlboro Man, a mysterious cowboy with steely blue
eyes and a muscular, work-honed body. A strict vegetarian, I fell hard
and fast, and before I knew it we were married and living on his ranch
in the middle of nowhere, taking care of animals, and managing a brood
of four young children. I had no idea how I'd wound up there, but I
knew it was exactly where I belonged. The Pioneer Woman Cooks is a
homespun collection of photography, rural stories, and scrumptious
recipes that have defined my experience in the country. I share many
of the delicious cowboy-tested recipes I've learned to make during my
years as an accidental ranch wife—including Rib-Eye Steak with Whiskey
Cream Sauce, Lasagna, Fried Chicken, Patsy's Blackberry Cobbler, and
Cinnamon Rolls—not to mention several "cowgirl-friendly" dishes, such
as Sherried Tomato Soup, Olive Cheese Bread, and CrÈme BrÛlÉe. I show
my recipes in full color, step-by-step detail, so it's as easy as pie
to follow along. You'll also find colorful images of rural life: cows,
horses, country kids, and plenty of chaps-wearing cowboys. I hope you
get a kick out of this book of mine. I hope it makes you smile. I hope
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the recipes bring you recognition, accolades, and marriage proposals.
And I hope it encourages even the most harried urban cook to slow
down, relish the joys of family, nature, and great food, and enjoy
life.

The Wellness Mama 5-Step Lifestyle Detox
How to achieve amazing hair color effects at home from a simple exotic
highlight to the unicorn hair of your dreams! Ever wanted blue hair?
How about red, purple, green, white, pink, or grey? How about a bunch
of those at once? With this book, your fantasy hair can now become a
reality. Written by well-known hair colorist Ash Fortis, this book
includes step-by-step instructions on how to do dozens of different
hair dye techniques, from highlights to hologram hair. Featuring
gorgeous photography and custom how-to illustrations, Hair to Dye For
will not only show you how to dye your hair, it’ll give you
inspiration for amazing looks you’d never even imagined.

I Quit Plastics
The perfect gift for your grandfather (ideal for Father’s Day and
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birthday giving), this beautiful keepsake memory book is designed to
capture and preserve grandfather's unique memories, from the days of
his own childhood through the precious moments he spends with his
grandchild. Includes digital media prompts as well, for the modern
grandpa! Gorgeously designed, this charming guided journal offers a
place to chronicle grandfather’s own life story, keep a living record
of his experiences, and record his hopes and dreams for his
grandchild. Each page includes thoughtful prompts to inspire grandpa
to record his most meaningful memories, plus plenty of space for
including memorabilia and photographs.

Silver Hair
Announcing the prequel! From Heidi Murkoff, author of the world's
bestselling pregnancy and parenting books, comes the must-have guide
every expectant couple needs before they even conceive - the first
step in What to Expect: What to Expect Before You're Expecting.
Medical groups now recommend that all hopeful parents plan for babymaking at least three months before they begin trying. And who better
to guide want-to-be mums and dads step-by-step through the
preconception (and conception) process than Heidi Murkoff? It's all
here. Everything couples need to know before sperm and egg meet.
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Packed with the same kind of reassuring, empathic and practical
information and advice that readers have come to expect from What to
Expect, only sooner. Which baby-friendly foods to order up (say yes to
yams) and which fertility-busters to avoid (see you later, saturated
fat); lifestyle adjustments that you'll want to make (cut back on
cocktails and caffeine) and those you can probably skip (that switch
to boxer shorts). How to pinpoint ovulation, keep on-demand sex sexy,
and separate conception fact from myth. Plus, when to seek help and
the latest on fertility treatments - from IVF to surrogacy and more.
Complete with a fill-in fertility journal to keep track of the babymaking adventure and special tips throughout for hopeful dads. Next
step? What to Expect When You're Expecting, of course.

DIY Dye
A sweeping World War II saga of thwarted love, murder, and a long-lost
painting. In the summer of 1942, twenty-one-year-old Anne Calloway,
newly engaged, sets off to serve in the Army Nurse Corps on the
Pacific island of Bora-Bora. More exhilarated by the adventure of a
lifetime than she ever was by her predictable fiancé, she is drawn to
a mysterious soldier named Westry, and their friendship soon blossoms
into hues as deep as the hibiscus flowers native to the island. Under
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the thatched roof of an abandoned beach bungalow, the two share a
private world-until they witness a gruesome crime, Westry is suddenly
redeployed, and the idyll vanishes into the winds of war. A timeless
story of enduring passion from the author of Blackberry Winter and The
Violets of March, The Bungalow chronicles Anne's determination to
discover the truth about the twin losses-of life, and of love-that
have haunted her for seventy years.

Styled
Contains an extended excerpt from The Gilded Wolves. From the author
of The Star-Touched Queen comes a beautiful lush fantasy, Roshani
Chokshi's A Crown of Wishes. Gauri, the princess of Bharata, has been
taken as a prisoner of war by her kingdom’s enemies. Faced with a
future of exile and scorn, Gauri has nothing left to lose. Hope
unexpectedly comes in the form of Vikram, the cunning prince of a
neighboring land and her sworn enemy kingdom. Unsatisfied with
becoming a mere puppet king, Vikram offers Gauri a chance to win back
her kingdom in exchange for her battle prowess. Together, they’ll have
to set aside their differences and team up to win the Tournament of
Wishes – a competition held in a mythical city where the Lord of
Wealth promises a wish to the victor. Reaching the tournament is just
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the beginning. Once they arrive, danger takes on new shapes: poisonous
courtesans and mischievous story birds, a feast of fears and twisted
fairy revels. Every which way they turn new trials will test their wit
and strength. But what Gauri and Vikram will soon discover is that
there’s nothing more dangerous than what they most desire.

Hair to Dye for
For more than twenty years, Lorri Goddard-Clark has colored the hair
of people from all walks of life—everyone from teachers and homemakers
to some of the most famous heads in Hollywood. But while salon
professionals like Lorri can achieve truly amazing looks, most women
choose to color their hair at home. Now, in this inspiring book, Lorri
shares her secret recipes for salon-worthy coloring and highlighting
techniques for the first time. The Hair Color Mix Book shows how to
combine tints found in readily available home hair kits to create
beautiful, vibrant custom shades such as: Dark Chocolate with Deep
Caramel Ribbons Toasted Cinnamon with Buttered Lights Spiced Persimmon
Gingered Toffee Amber Honey Dream with Lemon Blossom Ribbons

Lauren Conrad Beauty
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The Hair Colouring Book is a practical guide to the theory of
colouring hair. It is specifically written for young hairdressers in
training. There are 17 chapters and the topics covered include; The
Consultation, Levels and Tones, The Colour Wheel, The Numbering
System, Racial Differences in Hair, Controlling Warmth, Adding Tone,
Grey Coverage and lots more. There's a Quick reference guide with page
references to get you quickly to the information and a Glossary to
explain some of the Terms used in the book. The book can easily fit
into the pocket of a tinting apron so, it will always be to hand when
you need it. Apprentices and students of hair colouring will find this
book invaluable as it will help to increase job prospects due to
improved knowledge. Stylists will be able to better explain theory and
techniques to customers leading to improved confidence and client
retention. Salon owners will see younger staff learn faster reducing
time that they are unprofitable and hairdressing teachers will see
that it helps students meet learning targets more easily.

Hair to Dye For
Examines the differences between natural, organic, and biodynamic
products, discusses how to shop for the best products for the best
prices, offers instructions for making homemade cleansers and toner,
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and includes other practical suggestions for natural skin, teeth, and
hair care. Original. 25,000 first printing.

Watercolor with Me
A major Channel 4 series and a Sunday Times bestseller His journey is
4,250 miles long. He is walking every step of the way, camping in the
wild, foraging for food, fending for himself against multiple dangers.
He is passing through rainforest, savannah, swamp, desert and lush
delta oasis. He will cross seven, very different countries. No one has
ever made this journey on foot. In this detailed, thoughtful,
inspiring and dramatic book, recounting Levison Wood's walk the length
of the Nile, he will uncover the history of the Nile, yet through the
people he meets and who will help him with his journey, he will come
face to face with the great story of a modern Africa emerging out of
the past. Exploration and Africa are two of his great passions - they
drive him on and motivate his inquisitiveness and resolution not to
fail, yet the challenges of the terrain, the climate, the animals, the
people and his own psychological resolution will throw at him are
immense. The dangers are very real, but so is the motivation for this
ex-army officer. If he can overcome the mental and physical
challenges, he will be walking into history
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Natural Hair For Beginners
Kate Nelson has been disposable-plastic free for a decade. She started
small: stopping her use of plastic bags and water bottles, refusing
straws and carrying a reusable cup for takeaway coffee. But unhappy
with how much plastic she still handled in her day-to-day life, she
knew she had to do more. It took years, but Kate has developed
effective strategies that others can easily adopt. This inspiring and
practical guide to reducing your use of plastic is packed with
information, how-to's and tips to help you cook, clean, shop, wear and
live plastic-free. Kate shows how to reduce your waste and live more
simply and sustainably, no matter where you're starting from. With
over 60 recipes--covering nutrition, bodycare, hygiene and
cleaning--Kate Nelson provides the tools you need to make small
personal changes that have lasting global impact.

Studs & Pearls
This book is a practical guide to successful haircoloring. It teaches
how to analyze the hair, how to determine the right haircolor for your
client, how to correct haircolor mistakes and much more.
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The (Almost) Zero-Waste Guide
The concept of DIY has transformed consumer culture, most notably in
the fashion industry. Fueled by the current state of the economy,
fashion lovers have turned to DIY projects for an inexpensive,
personalized means of dressing themselves. The process of creating and
altering clothing and accessories highlights the artistic expression
of fashion, as opposed to its monetary value. Studs and Pearls
features 30 tutorials for customized clothing, accessories, jewelry,
and shoes, with clear step-by-step instructions accompanied by
detailed photographs. The projects are easy to make and don't require
specialist sewing skills. Inspiration photographs feature variations
of the tutorials, emphasizing how readers can truly personalize their
creations. Stylish and hip, the projects will appeal to a young
readership interested in fashion and saving money.

The Modern Natural Dyer
From renowned film, TV, and fashion makeup artist Louise Young-along
with leading film industry hairstylist Loulia Sheppard, Timeless is
the definitive step-by-step guide to the most iconic looks of a
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century. Timeless is a beauty bible for the golden ages of style. Stepby-step photography and clear, concise instructions help you to
recreate the most memorable makeup and hair looks of the past 100
years, including: The silent-screen "vamp" Jazz-Age bob and smoldering
eyes 1930s Hollywood glamour World War II-era red lips and victory
rolls The 1950s bombshell Swinging '60s London Look Disco-fever beauty
The colorful, eclectic '80s Grunge-era chic Throughout, Timeless
provides inspiration and instruction on how to recreate the looks of
beauty icons like Louise Brooks, Clara Bow, Ginger Rogers, Myrna Loy,
Betty Grable, Rita Hayworth, Ava Gardner, Lauren Bacall, Gene Tierney,
Grace Kelly, Lucille Ball, Elizabeth Taylor, Marilyn Monroe, Audrey
Hepburn, Jean Shrimpton, Sophia Loren, Farrah Fawcett, Julia Roberts,
Brooke Shields, Kate Moss, Drew Barrymore, and many more. Accurate,
practical, and beautiful, this is the ultimate guide to the most
classic looks of all time-a must-have for makeup artists,
hairstylists, classic film fans, and anyone interested in
incorporating vintage style into the modern day.

The Green Beauty Guide
HAIR THAT’S TO DYE FOR Want an accent streak of fire-engine red? How
about forest-green tips? Or maybe you’re daring enough to transform
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your locks into a rainbow of bright colors? It’s all up to you! With
DIY Dye and some imagination, you can easily personalize your hair
with any color and style imaginable. This comprehensive guide offers
step-by-step instructions on every aspect of at-home hair coloring
including: • Picking the right dye • Concocting original hues • Adding
highlights • Getting an ombre in any color Whether you’re looking to
add color for a day, week, month or longer, DIY Dye shows you how to
fashion the look you want using affordable options like coloring kits,
chalks, henna, food coloring and even Kool-Aid packets.

Karina Garcia's Next-Level DIY Slime
Do you ever look at yourself in the mirror and see someone you barely
recognize? Do you delete nearly every selfie you take because . . .
well . . . you’re not glowing as you should be these days? Have you
tried and failed to change something about your physical appearance?
Do you sometimes feel as if you are fighting a losing battle in your
quest to look more radiant? If you’ve answered "yes" to at least one
of these questions, then join the club! Clean beauty guru and New York
Times best-selling author, Sophie Uliano offers a solution to a neverending beauty dilemma: how can you look rested and radiant without
hours of painful and expensive surgery? How can your skin glow
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throughout your life, without using harmful chemicals or spending more
than you can afford in the dermatologist’s office? In her new book,
Gorgeous for Good, Sophie puts forth a revolutionary, holistic program
that covers everything from nutrition to self-care to spiritual
connection. She reveals which beauty options work the best, and
provides well-researched, myth-busting information about commercial
and natural beauty products. In her fun, girl-next-door voice, Sophie
brings all of this together in an innovative 30-day Gorgeous for Good
program, offering readers tools for a body-and-soul beauty regimen
that will help them stay gorgeous – not for six months or a year – but
for good! Gorgeous for Good also features: • Simple guidelines for
buying the best skin care products • Easy beauty treatments you can
make at home – for a fraction of the cost! • Healthy, delicious
recipes to kick start the new you • Different forms of exercise to get
spiritually connected Gorgeous for Good doesn’t just look at the
outside – it takes you inside – where true beauty begins.

Curly Girl
Nothing defines a person like their hairstyle – and what a century it
has been for hair! Bangs, bobs, buns, beehives and bouffants have vied
with pixie cuts, pin curls, perms and pageboys for ascendancy in an
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ever-changing parade of ladies' looks and trends, and amongst the men
we've seen caesers, comb overs, ducktails, faux hawks, flattops,
quiffs and slick backs. From the Edwardian era through the seismic
changes of the 1920s and '60s, and including every quirky twist hair
history took on its way to the turn of the millennium, this book is a
lush visual survey of a hundred years of hairstyles.

Grandfather's Journal
Celebrate the beauty of curls in a buoyant how-to, manifesto, and
curly girl support group all in one. Say no to shampoo, unplug the
dryer, and kiss frizz and bad hair days good-bye. Curly Girl is the
surprising bible for those with naturally curly or wavy hair and a
desire to celebrate it, from Lorraine Massey, owner of the Devachan
salons and products. It’s all here: Daily routines for corkscrew,
Botticelli, fractal, and wavy curls. Homemade lotions and potions for
locking in moisture. Expert tips on caring for African American hair.
Fabulous dos for weddings and special occasions. How to trim your hair
yourself, step-by-step. (Remember: It’s not what you take off; it’s
what you leave on.) Recommendations for chemical-free products. And so
much more: the care, the styling, the products, the remedies, the
empowering, pro-curl attitude. Includes: Ten things to do before you
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dye You are what you eat—and so are your curls Getting kids to love
their curls Curly guys Lorraine’s 12-step recovery program And check
out Lorraine’s video tutorials on YouTube.

Manic Panic Living in Color
Make your own fresh, organic, and effective spa, skincare, hairmaintenance, and cosmetics recipes at home with these 50 beautiful,
tried-and-tested tutorials, brought to you by the popular DIY beauty
and wellness website helloglow.com.

A Crown of Wishes
How many times have you spent $50, $100, or even $200 to have your
hair colored and styled, walked out of the salon, and wanted to put a
bag over your head? In Hair to Dye For: A Hair Colorists Secrets
Revealed author Penny Baptista provides an easy-to-understand and
concise guide to coloring your own hair. Hair coloring is a billiondollar industry and one of the most popular salon services. As a color
specialist and stylist for more than twenty years, Baptista has
compiled this guide to help consumers save money and achieve the salon
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look at home. The guide discusses Different types of color Levels of
color Developers, toners, and alternative colors Application
techniques Organic color methods Hair color corrections Product
knowledge An educational tool with step-by-step instructions, Hair to
Dye For: A Hair Colorists Secrets Revealed provides practical and
helpful information for coloring hair to produce beautiful results.

Hello Glow
5O No-Sketch Projects That Bring the Ocean to Life Dana Fox, author of
Watercolor with Me: In the Forest and founder of Wonder Forest,
provides fifty new marine-themed projects in this beginner-friendly
watercolor guide. Known for her whimsical art style and
straightforward instruction, Dana leads you through three major
watercolor techniques: wet-on-wet, wet-on-dry, and ink-and-wash. Best
of all, there’s no sketching required, so you can focus on each
painting method. Bring adorable sea creatures like octopuses and
otters to life on high-quality art paper. Start simple with shading in
a monochromatic orca, experiment with adding depth to color with a
bright bobbing seahorse and practice stylizing your subject in a
charming lighthouse scene. With inspired art and step-by-step
instruction, it’s easy to pick up a paintbrush, break out your
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palette, and create something beautiful.

Walking the Nile
Cut back on waste and reduce your carbon footprint by going (almost)
zero waste with these 100 tips on how to be less wasteful in your home
and your community. In a perfect world, we would all be able to fit a
year’s worth of waste in a mason jar. But for most of us?,? doing so
can be immensely intimidating or simply not feasible. In ?The (Almost)
Zero Waste Guide?,? author Melanie Mannarino shares 100 simple tips
for being less wasteful w?ith what? you eat, ?how you live in?? your
home, when you’re curating your wardrobe, when you practice self-care,
during your travels? near and far?, and in your community. What’s
more, she even advises on how you can reduce your “unseen” waste—such
as purchasing clothes with more sustainable fabrics and adopting a
“Meatless Monday” regimen to help decrease your carbon footprint. If
you’re someone who wants to reduce waste in your daily life and make a
positive impact on the planet ?without? mak?ing?? drastic changes in
your habits, then look no further. This highly accessible and
practical guide will have you living a greener, more sustainable life
that is (almost) zero waste in no time!
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How to Be a Redhead
Thousands of natural materials can produce glorious color—the insect
cochineal produces pink, maroon, and purple, and more than 500 species
of plants produce indigo blue. In The Modern Natural Dyer expert
Kristine Vejar shares the most user-friendly techniques for dyeing
yarn, fabric, and finished goods at home with foraged and gardenraised dyestuffs as well as with convenient natural dye extracts.
Demystifying the "magic," Vejar explains in explicit, easy-to-follow
detail how to produce consistent, long-lasting color. With stunning
photography of the dyes themselves, the dyeing process, and 20
projects for home and wardrobe (some to knit, some to sew, and some
just a matter of submerging a finished piece in a prepared bath), The
Modern Natural Dyer is a complete resource for aspiring and
experienced dye artisans.

Hello Color
Get bold and bright with these 25 easy and fun home decor projects
that will liven up your life and make your home space vibrant. Whether
she’s writing for her blog, snapping pictures for Instagram, or just
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living her life, Rachel Mae Smith is all about the simple joys of
handmaking and bringing brightness to everything. And now beginning
crafters, aspirational DIYers, and dorm dwellers can, too! Rachel
shares her colorful signature style in each simple and fun step-bystep project like Dip-Dyed Napkins, Pom-Pom Votive Candle Holders, and
Geometric Patterned Pillows. Helpful sidebars on decorating, like
Staging a Beautiful Bookcase and building Bar Carts for Beginners,
give you ideas for perking up pre-fab accessories so that any space
can look colorful. Plus how-tos on working with specific materials,
ideas for entertaining, and—of course—a guide to shooting pictures.
And as a special bonus, tear-out posters in the back make it easy for
you to decorate your walls in a snap!

The Bungalow
"A beauty guide with tips on hair, makeup and beauty in general by
celebrity Lauren Conrad"--
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